

Riverbrae School

2 Middleton Road, Linwood, PA3 3DP

Tel: 0300 300 1372

Head Teacher: Michelle Welsh



Children's Services

27th October 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

We are having Halloween in class this year, staff will organise Halloween games within their classes. We would love it if pupils could dress up on Friday, however we appreciate that some pupils may not want to dress up.

Pupils can come in to school dressed up on Friday, and could we ask that no props are brought in to minimise any risk of transmission.

Please do not go to any expense to facilitate this. We look forward to seeing all the wonderful costumes on Friday

Thank you for your continued help and support in this matter.

Kind Regards

Meherlewehn Michelle Welsh

Head Teacher